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You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru:  

Assembly– each Friday at 1.30pm. 

Thursday June 13th: St Mary’s Broome visit to Red Hill: learn about options 

for schooling in Broome 

Wednesday June 19th: Life Skills Resuscitation for Years 5-7. 

Sunday June 23rd 6.00pm Celebration of First Communion at Mass at St 

Mary’s Church. 

Week 5 of Term 2 at Red Hill! 
Our school enrolment is 75 students. 

NEWSLETTER Term 2, Week 6 

Two PAThS “Kids of the Week” are 

chosen in each class every Monday at 

Warlawurru School. Please ask your 

child if they were chosen this week. 

Dear parents and families, A special message has 

been sent to schools by the Director of Catholic Educa-

tion in Western Australia, Mr Tim McDonald. It refers to 

some media reports in recent days. Mr McDonald has 

asked me to pass this message on to all parents to reas-

sure them of the importance of each child’s safety in our 

schools, and of our commitment to ensure safety is main-

tained. Please read his message in full on the back of this 

newsletter. 

“Commitment =  Making a good prom-

ise and keeping it”.  
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LEFT: 

Ashley and Sha-

nia enjoyed the 

latest books they 

received as part 

of our ongoing 

Books In Homes 

project. 

LEFT and FAR LEFT: 

Boys and girls from 

WCS joined in with 

HCDHS students for a 

Clontarf Football Acad-

emy scratch match at 

the Shire Oval. Clontarf 

staff including Shane 

and Xavier organised 

the event and invited 

Red Hill to join in. 
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